
13 July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to term 3. Just a reminder, please talk with your child/children about how they are getting 
home today.  If you are collecting your children from school by car, all of your children now go home at 3:00 
p.m. staff are present ot support the departure of students at 3:00 p.m.   

This term we will continue with the additional changes, to ensure the safety of our students, staff and essential 
visitors. These changes include:-  

o 2 points of entry ONLY in the morning – Front gate and bottom car park 
o Handwash stations on entry and exit to the school 
o Hand sanitizer before and after eating, before and after play, before and after using computers, and at 

the end of the day when leaving the classroom  
o Staggered lunch hours – play and eating  
o Eating at desks in the classroom with desks wiped down after eating 
o Handwash and paper towels in all toilets 
o Lessons on hygiene including  sneezing into your elbow or a tissue 
o Service through the administration window (We request that parents do not enter the foyer area.)  
o Hand sanitiser in every classroom and outside the office 
o Staggered pick up of an afternoon using the School Road bus turnaround and the bottom car park as 

the TWO click and collect zones and the main entry for students walking and going on the kindy 
bus 

o Adults/parents/carers restricted entry to the school for essential business only 
o Every student bringing their own water bottle 
o All bubblers changed to taps 
o Children who are sick are required to stay home or will be sent home if they present as sick at school  

 
We wish you all a wonderful term. Keep safe and healthy.   


